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                                                                                          A Nut Free School 
Dear Parents, 
 
How lovely to see so many of you in school last week for our Rowan Class Sharing Assembly 

and Open Afternoon. We welcomed 31 parents to our classrooms, with a range of activities 

including Viking longboats, Roman catapults and animal habitats. Please fill in your comments 

slip and bring it into school if you haven’t already. Here are a few of the comments so far: 

I loved seeing the children working and playing.  

My child didn’t want to leave! 

Best Open Afternoon ever! 

Loved the outdoors section for Infants, mud kitchen etc. Great activity for Year 4. 

What’s on this week:  

 

Friends of Naburn 

Friday is non-uniform day for our Pizza Party tombola. Please bring a jar filled with 

toys/sweets or packs of chocolate/sweets unopened and in date to school on Friday. 

Monday 8th July  Final Whole school Athletics Club with Mr Davies until 4.15pm   
Production 6.30pm (children to arrive at the village hall by 6.20pm, 
dressed in their production outfits) 
 

Tuesday 9th July Whole School Den Building Extravaganza!  
Final Rowan Class Final Mindful Colouring Club with Mrs Walton 
until 4pm 
Production 6.30pm (children to arrive at the village hall by 6.20pm, 
dressed in their production outfits) 
 

Wednesday 10th July Swimming for Oak Class 
Production 1.45pm  
Y6 children to Fulford for Open Evening 
Final KS2 Rounders Club with premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Thursday 11th July Final Transition Session (morning) 
Y5/6 at Shakespeare’s Rose Theatre 

Friday 12th July Non-uniform day and children to bring a filled jar or sweets/chocs 
(see below) 

  

Monday 15th July Y6 at Crucial Crew pm 
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Den Building Day 

Don’t forget you are welcome to take part in our Den Building Day tomorrow (see letter sent 

out last week). It promises to be a fun, team building experience, with an opportunity to learn 

new skills and practise old ones! Children will need a packed lunch and will need to be 

dressed in school uniform, but with the addition of wellies or trainers depending on the 

weather. They will also need a sunhat/suncream/waterproof coat as the event will take place 

whatever the weather. Lunch will start at 12.30pm and the event will finish in time for the 

usual home time. Please remember when packing your child’s, and your own lunch, that we 

are nut free. 

Production 

Thankyou for your understanding about the cancellation of our dress rehearsal and 

community performance last week. All tickets have now been allocated so please remember 

to bring yours to show at the door. This is very important as it means that we are all safe and 

within the maximum occupancy of the hall. We expect the performance to last approximately 

one and a quarter hours. Do remember that Friends of Naburn will be serving alcoholic and 

non-alcoholic refreshments before both evening performances so get there in good time to 

enjoy a drink before the show.  A DVD of the performance will be available to purchase, 

please look out for order forms in book bags this week. 

Textile Collection 

Last week’s textile collection raised £31.20 for school and £8.32 for The Firefighters Charity.  

The date for the next one is 21st October 2019 so pop a note in your diaries.  

 
Naburn School Holiday Club 

 

Remember to put your child’s name down for the Holiday Club days in the summer.  Dates 

are Thursday 1st August, Friday 23rd August and Wednesday 28th August.  

 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Christison 


